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26th September 2023 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

This half term, we will be learning about rivers in our ‘Under the Canopy’ topic. As part of this unit, we 

have planned to make some models of the river system. We will be collecting old cardboard boxes over the 

next couple of weeks and would appreciate your help. If you have any old boxes (cereal, shoe box, small 

food packaging etc.) that you are able to donate, please could your child bring them into school for us to 

use. We will need these for the week beginning 2nd October. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Best wishes. 

The Year 6 team. 
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